
  

 

January 20, 2022 

Dear AUB Students,  
  
Kindly note that Change of schedule (drop & add) starts tomorrow, January 21, 2022 and runs 
through Friday, January 28, 2022. Time tickets have been generated. You can find this and 
other important dates in the Spring Registration Guide. Please refer to the registration guides 
that we publish each term in order to facilitate your registration activities. 
 
For a refresher on how to use the drop and add features in the system, please refer to this 
video. 
 
The Office of the Registrar website gives you access to critical information that will help your 
administrative journey at AUB proceed more smoothly. Please take time to familiarize yourself 
with it. 
 
We wish you a great start to the Spring 2022-22 term. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Office of the Registrar 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

https://www.aub.edu.lb/Registrar/Documents/registguidespring2022.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oU8a2vVhuqE
https://www.aub.edu.lb/registrar/Pages/default.aspx

